
 

                                                   Midland Valley High School 
                                                  Lesson Plans 
                                                  2017 – 2018 

 
 

Teacher: 
 R. Higson 

Subject:  Spanish I 
 

Period(s):  4, 6 and 7 
 

Week of:  Aug.23-25 
 

    

 
Standards 
Addressed 

Objective(s) 
Warm-up 
Activity 

Instruction/Procedures 
Extension/ 
Homework 

Assessment 

Mon.  
 
 

      

E.Q. -  

Tue. 
 
 

      

E.Q. -   

Wed. First Day! 

NL.PS.1 Recite 
words and 
phrases 
NL.PW.1 Copy 
letters and 
words  

 
 
 

Give name and 
greetings/good-byes 
Identify ways one learns a 
second language  

 

!Buenos días! 
song 

Teacher introduction in 
Spanish (Me llamo…) 
Students give their names 
Course information 
Language study tips  

 

Practice giving names 
and greetings/good-
byes 
Bring signed classroom 
info. sheet 

Informal (formative) 
Students can give 
names, greetings, 
good-byes 

E.Q. - How do we start learning another language? 



Thu.  

NL.PS.1 Recite 
words and 
phrases 
NL.PW.1 Copy 
letters and 
words  

 

Give name and 
greetings/good-byes 
Identify ways one learns a 
second language 
Identify the letters and 
sounds of the alphabet  
 

Alphabet song pp.2-3 Read and listen to 
greetings and good-byes 
Practice greetings and 
good-byes with classmates 
Introduce the alphabet 
and sound system  

 

Practice names, 
greetings/good-byes, 
and alphabet 

Informal (formative) 
Students can give 
names, greetings, 
good-byes 

E.Q. - How do we start learning another language? How are the Spanish sounds of the alphabet different from English?    

 

Fri.  

NL.PS.1 Recite 
words and 
phrases 
NL.PW.1 Copy 
letters and 
words  

 
 

Give name and 
greetings/good-byes 
Identify ways one learns a 

second language Identify 
the letters and sounds of 
the alphabet 

 

Dame las 
vocales song 

p.10 Listen and repeat the 
alphabet and sounds  

Play the alphabet song 
Teacher spells out words in 
Spanish and students write 
the words  

Students spell out names, 
greetings and good-byes 
Use video clips for learning 
the alphabet  

 

Practice names, 
greetings/good-byes, 
and alphabet 

Informal (formative) 
Students can give 
names, greetings, 
good-byes and write 
words spelled to 
them 

E.Q. - How do we start learning another language?  How are the Spanish sounds of the alphabet different from English? 

 


